
REWRITING EDUCATION IN 
NB: 
If you could do it all again…

Education Reform 
The Government is creating a 10 Year 
Education Plan. You have a chance to tell the 
government what is working and what is failing 
in NB’s education system. What does the next 
generation need to learn that you missed out 
on? How should education be taught? What 
needs more emphasis? The possibilities are 
endless, and students are the ones who know 
best. David Coon, MLA for Fredericton South, 
is on the Advisory Committee.  Come and tell 
him what you think.  

What: Community Meeting     
When: Monday, Jan. 25, 12pm    
Where: SUB Rm. 103   

UNB, Fredericton


